
MANAGER’S DESK FOR MONDAY, AUGUST 22, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

THIS PAST WEEK I HAVE BEEN SHARING LISTENER LETTERS FROM OUR SPRING LETTER 

MONTH, WORKING TO MAKE ROOM FOR OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTHS IN SEPTEMBER. 

WHICH BEGINS NEXT WEEK THURSDAY. HARD TO BELIEVE, I KNOW. 

[JANNA – EMAIL] Dear WRVM Staff, I am so grateful for WRVM. My radios are tuned to your 

station at all times of the day and night. It is a real blessing to be able to tune into God's Word 

and good music at any time and receive nourishment for the soul. It seems that often, we are 

concerned so much about needs and activities of our daily lives that we fail to think from the 

eternal aspect. Since we are to think on things that are "true, honest, just, pure, lovely, of good 

report, virtuous, and praise worthy" I find that turning on the radio helps more and more to keep 

my mind focused on things that count for eternity rather than things of this world. Thank you to 

the entire staff for what you contribute to make WRVM the best it can be. Your programs are well 

varied, very enjoyable, and during lonely hours make a great companion. The Lord bless and 

keep you. I pray there will be many years ahead of you.  

[DAVID – REEDSVILLE] Good morning WRVM, and happy Spring Letter Month. I primarily listen 

to your station on my commute from rural Reedsville to Green Bay, and then back home again. 

On my way to work I listen to the last of Charles Swindoll and the beginning of Morning Watch. 

Then on my way home I hear In The Market, although when I have to work late I hear the Family 

Drama Hour. One recent morning on my way to work when I was dealing with a messed-up 

shipment and an upset customer, I listened to Randy Bohn quote scripture and talk about how 

God guides our steps and to put our trust in him. It was exactly what I needed to hear, and for the 

rest of the day my patience was higher and my blood pressure was lower. Keep up the good 

work, and keep quoting scripture. Scripture is sharper than a 2-edged sword, and is an anchor 

when the forces of this World wants to pull us away from God. 

IT'S ALWAYS AN ENCOURAGEMENT TO US TO HEAR HOW GOD IS USING THESE 

BROADCASTS TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE IN THE LIVES OF THOSE TUNING IN. PERHAPS YOU 

COULD SHARE A SIMILAR STORY OF HOW GOD USED SOMETHING HEARD ON THE RADIO 

TO IMPACT YOUR LIFE AND YOUR WALK WITH CHRIST. WE’D LOVE TO HEAR ABOUT IT 

DURING OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


